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The need for renewable energy is real. The varied proposals do not take into account the amount of collateral damage that will
occur to fragile ecological systems and private property values. The governor has proclaimed California in a drought yet projects
such as Ivanpah reportedly will use more than 30 million gallons of water a year to run the opertaion. Not enough emphasis is
being placed on conservation and PV solar incentives. We urge you to consider the fallout that will be created through these large
corporate projects. If we ruin what we have in an effort to save the planet. What's the point?



